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Email

May 5, 2018
Ms. Cheryl Douglas,
Human Resources

Vancouver School Board
1580 West Broadway

Vancouver, BC

V6J 5K8

Dear Ms. Douglas: 

This is a follow-up letter from my interview on __________________. 
I found the interview positive and energizing about education.  In particular, I enjoyed our discussion about _____________.  I look forward to a possible teaching position with _____________________.  If you need additional information, please contact me at 604----------- or email me at _______________.
Sincerely,

Name
______________________, B. Mus., B. Ed.

